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Dear PHS Parents and Families: 

As we close out the first semester, we have an opportunity to reflect on how things are 
going and how they have progressed at Providence. School is running very smoothly, 
even though we have had some real challenges with the na@on-wide teacher shortage 
causing very large classes at Providence. In addi@on, we are challenged by the 
“unfinished learning” some students have due to school closure during the Pandemic. 
We have a number of new students and students new to the country. We are 
crea@vely working to meet all of these challenges. I’m so proud of the progress our 
students are making and for their efforts. Our teachers are doing an awesome job at 
working with them. 

At school, we are con@nuing to focus on teaching college and career-ready skills that 
students need to have before they graduate. We are embedding these learning 
experiences into every class. As we have visits or receive emails from our graduates 
who are now in college, we are always eager to hear what skills were taught at 
Providence which are most helpful in college. Responsibility, organiza@on, being 
able to read the text and discern the important details, as well as research and wri@ng 
skills are the top ones our former students explain are most helpful. The junior paper 
(even though those words might strike anxiety in most 11th graders) has been a process 
we have heard was very helpful to our graduates in their first year in college. One 
student told us that she has wriTen several research papers similar to what was 
expected in the “junior paper” in her first semester in college. Another student said 
that college was really hard, but he was “absolutely” prepared because of what he 
learned at Providence. One of our current students who is also enrolled in the dual 
enrollment program at community college, eagerly announced to her class that she’s 
going to ace her community college course because of what she has already learned at 
Providence. This is music to our ears. 



(continued from previous page)

In addition to college readiness, we have also focused on career readiness and job-market 
skills. Our new Career Development Coordinator, Ms. Folk, has been working with students to 
find internships, explore career inventories, and consider job opportunities or career fields. 

We know that there is always room for growth with our students and within our school. We 
will continue to work hard so the results continue to be noteworthy and the students reap the 
benefits of a strong, comprehensive high school education. This semester, in addition to the 
other accolades received from the North Carolina Department of Public Instruction which I 
shared with parents earlier in the year, we have been recognized for the following 
accomplishments: 

• The HIGHEST performing comprehensive High School in CMS with a score of 93 and grade of 
A (the highest grade that can be earned). 

• We EXCEEDED Expected Growth, which means that students grew more than they were 
predicted to grow (based on their individual state test scores from previous years). We are 
most proud of this achievement. “Growth” is an indicator that the state uses to determine 
the difference between the performance a student should make in a course as compared to 
their actual performance in a course. 

• ALL of our subgroups (White, Asian, Black, Hispanic, Economically Disadvantaged, 
Multilingual Learners, and Students with Disabilities) EXCEEDED Expected Growth. 

• The HIGHEST Advanced Placement exam (AP) pass rate of any comprehensive high school in 
CMS (84.5%). 

• The HIGHEST average SAT score of any comprehensive high school in CMS (average score of 
1244). 

• The HIGHEST ACT average in CMS (average score of 24.5). 

There is no school quite like Providence High School. We are the best school in CMS and 
among the top in NC and the country. But, I want to highlight something else that makes our 
school special. The athletic, fine arts, and extra-curricular opportunities in which our students 
are involved create a full, comprehensive environment for students to develop leadership, 
teamwork, and other skills. This edition of the Paw Prints is full of recent honors, awards, and 
activities featuring our students. I hope you enjoy reading all about them. 

Thank you for sharing your children with us and thank you for helping us make our first 
semester a huge success. Go Panthers! 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Harrill



Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

Nicholas Blackwood 

Nicholas Blackwood is the new Director of 
Bands at Providence High School. He 
previously taught music at Rama Road 
Elementary and sidelined as a Percussion 
Instructor and Jazz Band Director for 
Providence for the last nine years. Mr. 
Blackwood plays the drums, sings, and is a 
sound engineer for his church. He and his 
wife, Alexandra, enjoy riding motorcycles, 
attending Broadway performances, and 
traveling somewhere new each year. 

Nicolas Boney 

Coach Nick Boney teaches Health/Physical 
Education and serves as the Head Boys 
Basketball Coach.  He loves playing golf, 
although admits he’s not really good at it.  
His wife's name is Toni, they have a son 
named Tyler, a grandson Drew Nicholas, 
and a grand-daughter on the way, Gia 
Nicole.  His daughter-in-law is Rachel. He 
loves collecting cigars from different 
countries.  He also loves the New York 
Giants, New York Yankees, and 
“unfortunately” (his words), the New York 
Knicks.



Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

Grace Cameron 

Grace Cameron has been teaching social 
studies for four years. Originally from 
Wilmington, North Carolina, she graduated 
from Appalachian State University in 2019 
with a Bachelor’s Degree in Secondary 
History and Social Studies Education. 
While she enjoyed her time in Boone, 
North Carolina, exploring the outdoors 
and playing club basketball, her highlight 
was completing her student teaching in 
San Jose, Costa Rica.  She is excited to be 
here at Providence this school year! Go 
Panthers!

Alex Dicks 

Alex Dicks is from from Cleveland, Ohio. 
This is her third year teaching and first 
year at CMS and Providence. Teaching is 
Alex’s true passion, and she is incredibly 
thankful for Providence's community and 
support during her first month. When she 
is not at school, she can usually be found 
trying local restaurants, hiking, attending a 
Charlotte Football Club game, or spending 
time with her wonderful partner, Dan. 



Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

Kimberly Folk 

Kimberly Folk graduated from University of 
North Carolina (Charlotte) with a Master’s 
in Counseling.  She has 13 years of 
experience as a school counselor in CMS.  
Kimberly is passionate about helping 
students explore future career paths.  She 
enjoys cycling, yoga, reading, and cheering 
for the Wolverines (Go Blue), Tarheels, and 
Wolfpack.

Michael Hussman 

This is Michael Hussman’s, sixth year of 
teaching English.  He went to the 
University of South Carolina and earned 
two degrees: a Bachelor’s Degree in 
English and a Master’s Degree in Teaching. 
He recently moved to Charlotte from 
Michigan, and is really enjoying the 
weather and city life. Outside of work, 
some of Michael’s interests are reading, 
sports (especially basketball), video 
gaming, working out, hiking, and 
backpacking.



Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

McKenna Martin 

McKenna Martin teaches Earth/
Environmental Science here at Providence. 
She grew up in Mooresville, North Carolina 
and spent a lot of her days riding the waves 
on Lake Norman. This is her first year at 
Providence after relocating from Raleigh. She 
graduated as a Teaching Fellow from North 
Carolina State University with a Bachelor’s 
Degree in Science Education and minor in 
Geology and Biological Sciences. Outside of 
school she enjoys any type of outside 
activity, sports, documentaries, reading, and 
Do It Yourself projects. 

Meagan Lineberger 

Ms. Lineberger is excited to join the faculty at 
Providence High School as the Introduction to 
Engineering Design teacher as well as a 
marching band instructor after school.  As an 
alumna of Providence High School herself, she 
knows what a great place it is to learn and 
grow. Megan attended the University of North 
Carolina Chapel Hill for her Bachelor’s Degree 
in Education, followed by the University of 
Virginia for her Master's Degree in Curriculum 
and Instruction.  This is her seventh year of 
teaching, with experience from South 
Charlotte Middle School and East 
Mecklenburg High School.  In her free time 
she enjoys being outdoors with her two dogs, 
Carter and Cosmic.  She was recently married 
in November!



Michael McGinty 

Michael McGinty teaches Spanish at 
Providence. He has taught Spanish for the 
past 10 years in Virginia and in North 
Carolina. He has a Bachelor’s Degree in 
Political Science from John Carroll 
University and a Juris Doctorate Degree 
from Michigan State Law School. His 
interests outside of teaching are spending 
time with family, boating, kayaking and 
hiking. He has one son who lives here in 
Charlotte and is 29 years old.  He is 
enjoying his experience here at Providence 
High School!

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

Joshua Oxendine 

Josh Oxendine is the Head Coach for 
Varsity Men’s and Women’s Tennis teams.  
He also facilitates AP Computer Science. 
He is married and has three daughters: 
Riley, Mackenzie, and Madeline. In his 
spare time, he enjoys cooking, working 
out, and working on his rose garden. He is 
excited to be a part of such a wonderful 
and welcoming school.



Mari Rubin 

Mari Rubin graduated from the University 
of Texas San Antonio. After taking some 
time to raise her family, she began her 
teaching career in 2010. She has had the 
opportunity to teach in Texas, North 
Carolina, Virginia and South Carolina, but 
she is so happy to be back at Providence!

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

Jane Sickles 

Prior to her arrival at the World Language 
Department at Providence, Jane taught 
French at Phillip O. Berry Academy of 
Technology (all levels), Community House 
Middle, South Mecklenburg High School, 
South Charlotte Middle, Marie G. Davis IB 
and JT Williams IB. In addition, she began 
her career teaching French at Carolina Day 
School in Asheville. She is IB certified. 

Before pursuing her passion for French, she 
received her undergraduate degree in in 
English from Ohio Wesleyan University.  She 
then obtained her French degree from the 
University of North Carolina and teaching 
certification from University of North 
Carolina (Charlotte).  She then immersed 
herself in the French language and culture at 
the Institut de Touraine in Tours, France. 



Sonia Serrata 
Ms. Sonia Serrata recently moved to 
CharloTe, North Carolina to be near her 
family and friends. She has been teaching 
Spanish for almost 20 years.  Prior to coming 
to Providence, she spent a few years at GMA 
in Greenville, SC. She also taught at Chapin 
High School, in Chapin, South Carolina. Before 
that, she taught in Santa Fe, New Mexico and 
Texas, her home state.  When she is not 
teaching, she loves spending @me with her 
children. She has three beau@ful adult 
children: one son and two daughters. She 
loves dancing, cooking, baking, reading her 
latest finds from the library, and enjoying the 
wonderful restaurants in CharloTe.

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff

Alexandra Sims 

Ms. Alexandra Sims is the new choral 
director at Providence. She is originally 
from Apex, North Carolina and she 
attended University of North Carolina 
(Greensboro) for both her Bachelor’s 
Degree and Master’s Degree in Music 
Education.  Currently in her 15th year of 
teaching, she began teaching middle school 
chorus in 2008 at Northwest School of the 
Arts, then taught chorus from 2012-2022 at 
Parkwood High School in Union County.  
Ms. Sims enjoys reading, cooking, 
gardening and spending time with her 
husband and two kids.  She's excited to be 
on faculty at Providence and to be part of a 
thriving fine arts department.



Freddie Swisshelm 

This is Freddie Swisshelm’s first year 
teaching Beginning Visual Arts as well as 
Contemporary Craft and Design here at 
Providence. She graduated with a 
Bachelor’s Degree in Studio Art/Art History 
from University of North Carolina (Chapel 
Hill) and later received her graduate 
certificate in Art Education from University 
of North Carolina Charlotte prior to 
becoming a teacher. She began her career 
in CMS at Eastway Middle School, where 
she taught for nearly seven years before 
making the switch to high school. Outside 
of teaching, she loves traveling as well as 
spending time at home with family, friends 
and her two dogs, Beckley and Bear. 

Providence welcomes 
new teachers and staff



SPANISH CLUB

The Providence Spanish Club has been having a blast this year! It was great to see our 
club expand with new members and welcome back existing ones. We started off the 
year strong with our annual Día de los Muertos social in October.  We learned about 
the history of Día de los Muertos, made skulls, ate themed snacks, and drank hot 
chocolate. We attended Hola Fest, a Hispanic heritage celebration in Charlotte where 
we enjoyed Hispanic food, culture, and music. We had a great time socializing with the 
other language clubs at our interclub meeting where we watched a movie together 
and had some snacks. At our most recent meeting, we watched the World Cup and 
cheered on Spain during their match against Japan— all while making poinsettias. It 
has been an exciting year so far and we look forward to our future events! 

                                                      (continued on the next page)



SPANISH CLUB
(Continued from previous page)



GERMAN CLUB
Hallo German Club Families! 

We’ve had a great first half of the year here in German Club. We started out strong with the Fight 
the Flame 5k, in which several of our runners won gold in their age groups. We also con@nued the 
tradi@on of our ice cream social, in which our new members got to meet the returning members. 
We welcomed our new German Honors Society members from our German III classes as well, and 
we look forward to more events we can do with our new recruits. We’ve enjoyed some quality 
meals together, from the Oktoberfest Potluck to the winter social, where we enjoyed some nice 
desserts as well as a White Elephant giq exchange. 

Our German students were visited by Saint Nikolaus and Krampus, and their shoes were filled with 
s@cks and candy, as keeping with one of the ways we immerse ourselves into German Culture. 
We’ve also served our community, when our Officers went to the Levine Children’s Hospital and 
volunteered to spend some @me with the children on Halloween. We plan to con@nue with a 
session at Bright Blessings in the coming weeks. Overall, we’ve had an amazing past few months 
here with German Club, and we look forward to many more.



THEATER
This fall, Providence High School Drama Department has been very busy! 
First, the drama students aTended the North Carolina Theater Conference on 
Saturday October 29th, and presented the play Dark Road in Kings Mountain, North 
Carolina. The play received many honors, among which was first place at the regional 
level and given the honor of compe@ng at the state level on November 18th in 
Greensboro where they won Excellence in Interpreta@on of Text! As well as those 
honors, addi@onal awards in regionals were: 

Outstanding Actress: Natalie Howard 
Excellence in Set Design: Bryce Brewer, Noah Watson, Nate Taylor 
Excellence in Ensemble and 
Excellence in Ac@ng: Njoki Tiagha 

                                                            (con7nued on next page)



THEATER
                                                                                                          (continued from previous page) 

If that weren’t enough, the department followed up their wins by presenting the play Clue 
back at home! Opening on December 1st in the Providence auditorium, our students 
performed the hilarious farce-meets-murder mystery five times in one weekend to packed 
audiences full of family, friends, fellow students, teachers and our community. 
Based on the iconic 1985 Paramount movie which was inspired by the classic Hasbro board 
game, Clue began at a remote mansion, where six mysterious guests assembled for an 
unusual dinner party where murder and blackmail were on the menu. When their host 
turned up dead, they all became suspects. Led by Wadsworth – the butler, Miss Scarlett, 
Professor Plum, Mrs. White, Mr. Green, Mrs. Peacock and Colonel Mustard raced to find 
the killer as the body count stacked up. Clue was a fantastic comedy whodunit that kept 
the audience guessing every performance! 

Directed by theatre teacher Jacki Altmeyer (Assisted by Em Neeriemer), with support from 
technical theatre teacher and technical director, Richard Turski, Clue showed off the 
talents of our students. There was also an understudy show on Dec 3rd at 3pm that 
allowed all of the understudies to perform in a show all their own! Key roles were as 
follows: 

                                                                                                         (continued on next page)

Ryan Kaplan:  Wadsworth (Quinn Cole understudy) 
Lillian Francisco:  Yvette (Em Neeriemer understudy) 
Gianna Mercado: Mrs. Scarlet (Monica Williams understudy) 
Devan Hall:  Mrs. Peacock (Megan Morrow understudy) 
Njoki Tiagha:  Mrs. White (Kate Brodie understudy) 
Logan Amigo:  Colonel Mustard (Billy Booe understudy) 
Matthew Dinello:  Professor Plum (Achilles Lee understudy) 
Ben Doub:  Mr. Green (Zacharie Pineda understudy 
Pippa Miller:  Cook/Dancing Telegram (Sydney Stern 
understudy) 
Billy Booe:  Mr. Boddy (Hudson Blair understudy) 
Stage Manager: Rylin Visintine  
Costume Designer: Ramsey Lyric



THEATER
                                                                                                          (continued from previous page) 
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Theater

Coming up this Spring!   
The musical Sweeney Todd: The Demon Barber of Fleet Street 
will be presented March 24th-26th and March 31st-April 2nd! 

 Mark your calendars for this terrifying tale full of haunting 
melodies from Stephen Sondheim.  It's sure to send a chill 

down your spine!



STUDENT GOVERNMENT

Hello Providence Families, 

As we near the end of the first semester, we would like to recap some of our most 
recent and memorable events. We appreciate all our students, staff, and other 
members of the Providence community for their continued support of the Leadership 
class and Student Government. 

On October 15th, we held our “City-Lights” themed Homecoming dance. This year, we 
had a record-breaking number of 800 tickets sold. On the week of October 17th, we 
held our Spirit Week for Homecoming. We were delighted to see our staff and 
students in their creative costumes. On Friday, October 21st, we held our Pep Rally and 
hosted Garinger High School for our Homecoming football game. We had a great 
turnout, and our team won! At halftime, we crowned our Homecoming King Connor 
Drake and Homecoming Queen Briggs McCarter.  

In early December, Providence Naval Junior Reserve Officer Training Corps (NJROTC) 
and our Leadership class teamed up to run the United Service Organizations drive. We 
collected many donations such as ready-to-eat food items, individually packaged 
items, hygiene supplies for United States service members and military families alike.  

                                                              (continued on next page)                                         



STUDENT GOVERNMENT
On December 14th, we held our Officer Prep workshop. We had over 170 students 
attend, and they spent the day learning about valuable leadership skills including 
authenticity, public speaking, goal-setting, team work, critical thinking, and more. 
Officer Prep was required for students to apply for the Leadership class. Information 
regarding applications was announced at Officer Prep.  The Leadership class is a great 
way to get involved with the execution of important school events such as the ones 
recapped in this letter, and the ones listed below that will take place during the second 
semester. 

We would also like to congratulate our fall sports teams on their successful seasons, 
and we appreciate all our students who came to cheer on their fellow Panther 
athletes. Currently, our basketball, wrestling, and swimming teams are in season. 
Make sure to come out and support your Panthers in the designated game theme(s)! 
Themes for our home basketball games are posted on the @ProvidenceEB instagram 
page, so make sure to follow to stay up to date on those and other school events! 

As we progress into the second semester, we would like to introduce some of our 
upcoming events. We will be hosting our annual CANZ Student Hunger Drive and will 
be revealing our CANZ music video. We will also be having our Reverse Homecoming 
Spirit Week and our annual Dodgeball Tournament.  Details for all these events will be 
updated through future MEWS newsletters, the @ProvidenceEB instagram page, and 
the Morning Roar. Please make sure to follow our Instagram to never miss an 
important event! 

Once again, thank you to all members of our Providence family for your support in 
helping us plan and execute successful events. We could not do this without our 
amazing, unified community.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Leadership advisor, Laura Bauer 
(lauram.bauer@cms.k12.nc.us).

mailto:lauram.bauer@cms.k12.nc.us


Orchestra
Mr. David Vergato, Providence High School Orchestra Director, has kept the Symphonic, 
Concert, and Chamber orchestras on the move! They kicked off the year with a fall 
concert on October 19th, then played at the Southern Christmas Show, and ended 2022 
with the winter concert on December 14th. 

Not only are our students geyng out into the community to perform, but the musical 
community is coming in to work with our students at Providence. Faculty from 
Appalachian State University visited the Concert Orchestra and Chamber Orchestra in 
September and Calin Lupanu, Concertmaster of the CharloTe Symphony Orchestra, 
brought his chamber music quartet to work with the Symphonic Orchestra in October. 

We want to congratulate six Providence High School musicians who were invited to 
spend a weekend in Winston-Salem in November for the North Carolina All-State Honors 
Orchestra: Joseph Chen, Sophia Kuncoro, Alan Shao, Sahana Raghavan, Ben Uslan, and 
Raechel Wu. Ten of our students have also been selected to join the CMS Honors 
Orchestra in January. Congratula@ons to: Natalie Haden, Sophia Kuncoro, Sahana 
Raghavan, Neal Rao, Rithika Saranavan, Brendon Hablutzel, Claire Mitchell, Jake Wei, Ben 
Uslan, and Jay Ponnada.



Orchestra



Hooray to our students
Your Providence Student Teacher Organization is delighted to honor students who have 
made noteworthy accomplishments in community involvement inside or outside of 
school.  These students have shown leadership or noteworthy support to their 
community.  Please join us in congratulating these students on their accomplishments!

Andrew Christian Fricano

Congratulations to Andrew Fricano for 
earning the US Congressional Award’s 
Gold Certificate, and Bronze Medal!  The 
Congressional Award provides 
opportunities for young people to unleash 
their potential by achieving personal goals 
focused on volunteerism, character 
development, and fitness. Andrew has 
completed over 100 hours of volunteer 
service, 50 hours of physical fitness and 
and an expedition that took two days and 
one night.



Hooray to our students

Maia and Liam Campbell are two exceptional leaders of Kidz That Care.  During the last 
few months, they  organized and led over 30 volunteer events and service projects in 
support of several organizations including Carolina Refugee Resettlement Agency, Adopt A 
City Street Program, Loaves & Fishes and Second Harvest Food Bank, Baby Bundles, 
Classroom Central and many others. This past semester alone, they have jointly 
volunteered over 350 hours and engaged over 400 youth ages 5-17 and families in our 
events.   

For their work and dedication, they were the recipients of several national Youth Service 
leadership awards including the Points of Light Year of Civic Learning Grant, America's 
Promise Alliance Youth Service Award, and the Karma for Kara National Youth Volunteer 
Grant.  

They would love to have more Providence High School students join them at their events! 
More info is available at www.kidzthatcare.org or on our Facebook and Instagram Pages.                  

http://www.kidzthatcare.org/
https://www.facebook.com/KidzThatCare/
https://www.instagram.com/kidzthatcare/


Hooray to our students

During the summer of 2022, Tanvi Anandkumar (a 
Sophomore) had an opportunity to volunteer for a 
non-profit group called Potter’s Hand in South India 
that work with gypsy and tribal communities.  
Before leaving for the trip, Tanvi collected old 
clothes, shoes, and books from the local 
community here in the United States and took them 
to India.  She earned special recognition from the 
trustee of Potter’s Hand for her outstanding effort. 

Tanvi helped the children in South India with their 
school lessons, using her ballet experience to 
connect with them.  Through this connection she 
was able to teach them some English. 

Tanvi came home and started an Etsy store selling 
jewelry that the gypsy tribe made to help raise 
funds for their medical needs.    

Her passion for community service has extended to 
the Charlotte community, where she has helped 
raise funds for at-risk children in Charlotte, and 
organized a musical event at the Matthews Health 
and Rehab center.



HORRAY TO OUR STUDENTS
Carlyle Kinlaw earned the highest rank in Boy 
Scouts on November 16, 2022.  He is a third 
generation Eagle Scout in his family.   

Caryle is also a member of the Quill & Scroll 
Honor Society as well as the German Club. 

Caryle would like to thank Mrs. Mann and Mrs. 
Price for being a part of his “Journey to Eagle!”

Alena Beavers had her Eagle Court of Honor 
ceremony on September 10, 2022.  She joins 
her two older brothers, who are also Eagle 
Scouts.   

Alena built outdoor exercise areas for St. 
Michael’s church in Matthews for her Eagle 
Project. 

Alena is currently the Vice President of 
Communications in Venture Crew 1465, and 
has also served as a lifeguard and paddle 
board instructor at Camp Durant.

Tanner Kolb recently earned his Eagle Rank as 
well.  He is a member of Troop 116.  Tanner 
started scouts as a Tiger Club when he was in 
first grade.  He is a member of Order of the 
Arrow, which is the Boy Scouts’ honor society.  In 
addition, he is a member of Sea Scouts Ship 19 in 
Huntersville. 

Tanner’s Eagle Project was to build an outdoor 
play area for his middle school, Socrates 
Academy.

Eagle Scout is the highest achievement or rank attainable 
in the Scouts BSA program.  This takes years of hard 
work, service, and determination.  In addition, scouts 

must plan, organize and lead an extensive service project. 
Since its inception in 1911, only four percent of all scouts 

have attained this prestigious milestone.



Thank you to the families who have donated so far this year to 
the IMPACT Campaign, PTSO’s main fundraiser.  Money raised 
through your donation allows us to support our Providence 

Community through campus improvements, staff support 
upgrades to education and technology resources, and student 

scholarships and awards, among other efforts. 

IT’S NEVER TOO LATE TO DONATE!! 

Should you wish to make a donation, please do so through 
Pay4SchoolStuff.com.  Also announcing:  We now accept STOCK 
DONATIONS as well!  Email phscapitalcampaign@gmail.com with 

any questions. 

Please note that our list of donors is current as of  
December 13, 2022. 

* Denotes a contribution that will receive a corporate match. 

PRINCIPAL’S CIRCLE 
$750+

PLATINUM LEVEL 
$500+

Your support makes 
a huge impact!

The Barnes Family 
The Cothran Family 
The FiTon Family 
The Hardwick Family* 
David and June Jebram*

800 Degrees Pizza 
Anonymous – 1 
The Knight Family 
Megan and Kevin Walsh

GOLD LEVEL $250+
The Ahn Family* 
Anonymous - 2 
Maddox Benton 
The Blake Family 
The Bockey Family* 
The Bradle Family 
MaThew and  

Ivanna Campbell* 
The Ellis Family* 
Jeff and Laura Fricano* 

The Gaither Family* 
The Garand Family 
The Gentry Family* 
The Haden Family 
The Herring Family 
The HiT Family 
The Kaelter Family 
James and Helen Kim 
Paul and Julie Kinnavy*   

The Kirkland Family 
The Manjarres Family* 
The Manoim Family 
The McLendon Family 
The Metzl Family 
The Miller Family 
Jon and Laura Moore 
Yong and Laura Pak 
The Perrone Family*  

The Jensen Family 
Chris and Ka@e Nygren 
Lorrina Eastman and  

Jim Pegram 
The Schubert Family 
The Voorhees Family 
Howie and Karen Webb 

The Saffer Family 
The Shao Family* 
The Sharma Family* 
Nevin and Bonnie Sheppard* 
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Sing* 
The Stewart Family 
The Westover Family

mailto:phscapitalcampaign@gmail.com


SILVER LEVEL $100+

David and Susan Alexander 
The Allen-Behrens Family 
Anonymous - 8 
The Antshel Family* 
Channie’s Visual Handwri@ng & 

Math Resources 
Chrystal Bachmann 
The Beavers Family 
The Beissert Family 
The Black Family* 
The Blackwell Family 
The Breedlove Family 
The BurkiT Family* 
The Chandlers 
The Cohen Family 
The CoTon Family 
The Crews Family 
The Cunningham Family* 
MaThew and Jessica Daitch 
The DeSousa Family 
The Dinkin Family 
The Dixon Family 
The Doty Family 
The Gillespie Family 
The Gran Family 
The Grim Family 
Ms. Casey Griner 
Jim Gu@errez 
The Hooper Family 
The Hutchens Family 
The Hutchinson Family 
The Jackson Family 
The Jenkins Family 
The King Family 
The Knapp Family 

The Koch Family 
The Koivisto Family 
The Lamprey Family 
Andy and Nicole Love 
The Luckadoo Family 
The McRary Family 
The McHaffie Family 
The Milheim Family 
The Mitchell Family 
The Moll Toste Family 
Lisa and Ron Nelson 
The Nelson Family 
The Nordstrom Family* 
Joe and Susie Oringel 
The O’Shea Family 
The Partel Family* 
The Ramsey Family 
The Reddin Family 
The Rommich Family 
The Roof Family* 
The Sallette Family 
The Sbarra Family 
The Shannon Family 
The Shaw Family 
The Singh Family 
The Snyder Family 
Chris and LeAnn Squier 
The Stallings Family 
The Stroupe Family* 
The Taylor Family 
The Taylors 
The Tingle Family 
The Topinka Family* 
The Webb Family 
The Willis Family

BRONZE LEVEL  
UNDER $100

Anonymous - 6 
Shelly and Joel Barber 
The Casey Family 
The Collins Family 
The Cubides Family 
Mr. and Mrs. Tracy Curry 
The Dodds Family 
The Hu|am Family 
The Hunt Family 
The Kraemer Family* 
The Leslie Family 
The Mayse Family 
The Modine Family 
The QuaTlebaum Family 
The Shifroni Family 
Taylor Rankin 
The Williams Family


